
 
 
BY EMAIL 

Troy Price, Chair 

Kevin Geiken, Executive Director 

Iowa Democratic Party 

5661 Fleur Drive 

Des Moines, IA 50321 

 

Mr. Price and Mr. Geiken: 

 
I write on behalf of the Biden for President Campaign regarding the considerable flaws in 
tonight’s Iowa Caucus reporting system.  The app that was intended to relay Caucus results to 
the Party failed; the Party’s back-up telephonic reporting system likewise has failed.  Now, we 
understand that Caucus Chairs are attempting to — and, in many cases, failing to — report 
results telephonically to the Party.  These acute failures are occurring statewide.  
  
We appreciate that you plan to brief the campaigns momentarily on these issues, and we plan to 
participate.  However, we believe that the campaigns deserve full explanations and relevant 
information regarding the methods of quality control you are employing, and an opportunity to 
respond, before any official results are released.   We look forward to hearing from you 
promptly.  
  
In the meantime, we are on to New Hampshire, on the road to the most important election of our 
lifetimes.   
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Dana Remus 
General Counsel 
Biden for President 
 


